
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William Heniff, AICP 

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: May 5, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: PC 11-10; 1000 N Rohlwing, Suite 13 (Brauer House Restaurant) 

 

   

The above referenced petition is scheduled to be heard before the Village Board on May 5, 

2011. President Mueller has asked to have this item continued to the May 19, 2011 Village 

Board meeting to allow staff and Village Counsel to meet with the petitioner to discuss the 

operations of the restaurant.  

 

 

 


